
Charge policy 

 

Blanchester Local Schools charge policy allows for two (2) lunch 

charges. Parent notes and courtesy phone calls with reminders will be 

sent and if no response than an alternative entrée will be offered. (full 

lunch is given according to USDA standards). 

Payment must be received for the charge before a student can charge 

again. Money may be added to the student’s meal account with the 

cafeteria cashier at breakfast or lunch time. 

We offer the convenience of MySchoolBucks.com to view or apply 

funds directly to a student meal account. The service is free to view 

account information but if you would like to add money to an account 

there is a fee charged per transaction. To create an account, you will 

need your student’s ID number which can be obtained from your 

student or by calling the Food Service Department. 

 

Thank you, 

Paula Wallace  

Food Service Supervisor 

937-783-1212 

wallacep@blan.org 

 


